
 

 

 

 
  COUNTRY COTTAGE ESTATES 

Want to put in a pool, pour some 
concrete, make any changes you aren’t 
sure of? Please email 
al@alcorgroup.com for all submittals.   

 

We have some new committee 
members who I would like to welcome 
aboard the Architectural Committee. 
Thank you Robby Meyer and James 
Deville along with George McGovern 
for taking time to serve our 
neighborhood on this committee!   

WANT TO MAKE A CHANGE OR 
ADDITION?   

Hello Neighbors! 

We hope everyone is staying safe during this 
pandemic and continuing to Social Distance 
and stay inside.  

This has been a time of unknowns and lots of 
changes. We appreciate all those heroes in the 
medical field, government, teachers, and all 
others who are continuing to help the 
community during this crazy time. Please be 
patient with us as we also have transition on 
the board. We are currently working on filling 
in the open positions on the board. If you 
would like to volunteer for a position please 
email al@alcorgroup.com or contact Jaime 
Rich.  Thank you to the past board members 
for all you have done and contributed to our 
neighborhood over these last several years 
that you have served! Thank you to those who 
are stepping up to be on the ARC committee, 
and as temporary board members.  

Garden of the month will start up again this 
month and I know we will have a tough time 
judging with all the work you residents have 
been putting into your yards. It is really 
looking beautiful!  

Continue to be mindful of the bylaws regarding 
vehicles, parking, extracurricular vehicles, 
grass cutting, etc. And please be mindful of 
the speed limit in the neighborhood.  
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UPCOMING EVENTS  

Country Cottage HOA 
President: Jaime Rich  
Vice President: Durell Marshall 
Treasurer: Sarah Monteleone 
Secretary: TBA 
 

Email Us Directly! 
CCE_HOA@hotmail.com 

• Annual Homeowners meeting 
postponed. New date TBD. 

• Pay 2020 HOA dues by June 1st, 
2020 with no late fees.  

Got a Complaint? 
PLEASE email any complaints to the HOA directly 
at al@alcorgroup.com. 

We are still in the process of collecting 
outstanding balances. If you owe money 
please contact the management company as 
soon as possible to discuss your account. 
Remember that there is a $5.00/ month late 
fee. Al or Tina can be reached at (504) 887-
2800.  
 
2020 Dues Balance Notices have 
been mailed out.   
 
Remember you can make payments to:  
 Country Cottage Estates HOA 
C/O Country Cottage Estates 
4430 S. I-10 Service Rd., W. Ste. 200 
Metairie, LA. 70001 
 

2019 Dues & Past Due  
Accounts 

Garden of the Month 
 


